
 

 
 

BJs/RHt  8th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Sutton Community Academy Sports Day – Tuesday 20th July 2021 

Venue:  English Institute of Sport, Sheffield 

As part of the Academy calendar we hold our annual Academy Sports Day that is attended by all 

students.  We are very excited to announce that this year’s Sports Day will be taking place at the 

English Institute of Sport, Sheffield, which is a state-of-the-art sports facility where students will 

experience a fantastic day competing in a range of high-quality sports. 

It is hoped that we will have a memorable day and showcase some of the outstanding athletic talent 

and community spirit that we have at Sutton Community Academy. 

In terms of organisation for the day, students will be split into either participants or spectators and 

will be based in bubbles with their tutor groups. 

Students will attend school as per normal on the day, and register with their tutors before being 

escorted to their year group coaches.  Students will be well informed of this procedure within school 

in the build up to the day.  

Participants 

All participants will be expected to wear Academy PE kit, including trainers (or spikes for those who 

have them).  Students should bring a packed lunch and sufficient snacks and water for the duration of 

Sports Day.  Any students who receive a free school meal will be able to pick up their lunch in the 

morning from the school canteen. 

Spectators 

All student spectators who are unable to participate in an event for medical reasons should still attend 

in their full PE kit and will play an important leadership role for their tutor group on the day.  

Students are expected to travel to and from the stadium with their year group classes.  Parents/Carers 

should contact Mr Jones (on the email address overleaf for any individual travel requests).  

ALL students will then be dismissed at 3pm from Sutton Community Academy. 

It is hoped that the day will again be one of the highlights of the year for many students and give 

everyone the opportunity to experience the ‘community spirit’ that is so strong at Sutton Community 

Academy. 



If there are any issues that you would like to discuss about the day, please do not hesitate to contact 

myself via telephone or by email at Brett.Jones@suttonacademy.attrust.org.uk.  

As always, we thank you for you continued support in delivering the best possible experience for our 

students. 

Yours sincerely 

B Jones 

Mr B Jones 
Head of Physical Education
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